
Charlottesville Associates Volunteered with Stepping Stone
A team of Charlottesville associates volunteered at Stepping Stone yesterday. They went through 
the clothing donations to help sort and organize them by size and by type of clothing. They also got 
to put some cute outfits together for the children that will receive them. 

Last month, several associates participated in Stepping Stone’s Refresh & Renew, where they 
washed and folded donated clothing for the organization.

Stepping Stone’s mission is to ensure a healthy, safe start to life for under-resourced children in 
Charlottesville and Albemarle County by providing items that they need from their earliest days to 
age three.
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From left to right: Marian Frey, Sarah Tomblyn, Keeley Nelson, 
Derek Stroh
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